
Reminder: Upcoming Neighborhood Clean-

Up! 

Dear Neighbors, 

This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming neighborhood clean-up scheduled for Date at 

Time. We will meet at Location. 

Your participation is greatly appreciated as we work together to keep our community clean and 

beautiful. 

Don't forget to bring gloves, trash bags, and any other supplies you might need! 

Thank you for your commitment to our neighborhood! 

Best Regards, 

Your Name 

Neighborhood Association 


